
 

 

 
 

 
 

The South Island Royals Peewee female hockey team is participating in 
 

THE CHEVROLET 

GOOD DEEDS CUP 
This year, in partnership with Hockey Canada, the Chevrolet Good Deeds Cup competition 

will award the Canadian Peewee hockey team that has the best season off the ice. To 

compete for the Good Deeds Cup, our team must perform a good deed in our community.  

 

 

The Royals want to share their love of hockey with children and 

youth (5-18 years) with special abilities who use wheelchairs.  

Register now and we’ll get the participants on the ice in  

their chair to play an adaptive game of hockey.  

 

 

Wednesday February 8th 4 – 4:50pm 

Please arrive at 3:30pm to check in. 

The Q Centre – 1767 Island Highway 

Call 250-478-8384 to register for this FREE sporting opportunity! 

Course code #110487      

 

Help us win the BC Branch competition and in doing so, we will 

support Recreation Integration Victoria with a $2000 donation 

provided through this initiative, as well as $2000 for our team. 


